
	 Softs went fairly well, despite a technical glitch 
that prevented us from presenting the application to 
faculty as completely as we had hoped.  That said, we 
believe that we were able to demonstrate the project 
more fully and tangibly than we were able to do at 
halves.  

	 Much of the feedback was positive 
in that we were able to express the scale 
of the problem that we tried 
to tackle and the faculty 
was able to then appre-
ciate the many angles 
we’ve had to look at in 
trying to address it.  
They were also pleased 
to see that the backend 
of the system was well 
polished and robust. 

	 Our next steps now are focusing our re-
sources on the frontend and ensuring that it works well 
on a variety of mobile platforms.  
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